
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "De La Sierra Trucking"; "Bob Allen"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Bayliss, Randolph, EMNRD; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Form C141
Date: Wednesday, June 22, 2016 10:43:00 AM

RE: De La Sierra Trucking * Carlsbad Truck Yard Release * 2RP-3296
 
Ms. Estrada,
 
I am writing to get an update on your progress at this location.  It was OCD’s impression
that work would begin around February, but so far we have no indication of any work being
done or contaminated soils removed.  The OCD agreed to allow De La Sierra stock pile
contaminated soils on a bermed liner and haul off to a proper disposal in stages in order to
control the cost of cleanup.  Part of this agreement included quarterly progress reports from
De La Sierra to the OCD.  Please provide a complete update of all work performed thus far,
including disposal tickets for contaminated soils.
 
Thank you,
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: De La Sierra Trucking [mailto:delasierratruckinginc@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2015 10:50 AM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Form C141
 
Hello, ok so I typed it so you can understand it better,  please let me know if I need to
do anything else.
 
Thank you for all your help and patience.
 
OLivia Estrada
VP
 
--
De La Sierra Trucking, Inc.
3116 Rose Rd.
Hobbs,  NM  88240
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